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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on HB 2601. My name is Shea Leibow, 

and I am an organizer with CODEPINK, a national feminist antiwar group. I am 

writing in strong support of HB 2601: The Treasury Investment and Climate 

Protection Act because I believe that fossil fuel investments are deeply harmful to our 

planet, and also a bad long term investment for our communities. I am appalled that 

the Oregon State Treasury (OST) is propping up fossil fuels and climate chaos with 

at least $5.3 B, and I believe that, by passing HB 2601, Oregon can follow through in 

being a leader in the transition to a green economy. To ensure OST to act 

responsibly, please support HB 2601, the Treasury Investment and Climate 

Protection Act (TICPA) co-sponsored by Senators Jeff Golden and Michael 

Dembrow, and Representatives Courtney Neron, Maxine Dexter, Rob Nosse, Khanh 

Pham, Jules Walters, and Mark Gamba. 


